From: charlie gosine <

Sent: Tuesday, August 13, 2024 9:20 PM

To: COA < coa@brampton.ca >

Subject: [EXTERNAL]A 2024 0281 (23 Provincial Place)

Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting.

This email is regarding application of Basement Apartment at <u>23 Provincial Place</u>. My name is Charlie S. Gosine, resident of <u>34 Provincial Pl, Brampton</u>, <u>ON L6S 6C5</u>, <u>Canada</u>.

I have been living at this address for over 15 years now and the population of my neighbor and city have significantly increased with limited infrastructure.

This neighborhood cannot grow anymore, including Basement apartments. These townhouses have small Basements and new additions can also be safety corners.

Parking is limited and renters have made our streets very crowed and dangerous for other drivers and children. New basements also including safety concerns. Basements are small, have limited fire exits, lack fire protocols and joined together townhouses can be disastrous.

I am against all new Basement rentals at Provincial Place and hope these views have grounds to stand on. If you have any questions please let me know at 416 986 0755.

Regards,

Charlie S. Gosine

From: charlie gosine

Sent: Wednesday, August 14, 2024 4:53 PM

To: COA < coa@brampton.ca >

Subject: Re: [EXTERNAL]A 2024 0281 (23 Provincial Place)

Charlie S. Gosine

34 Provincial Pl, Brampton, ON L6S 6C5, Canada

From: charlie gosine

Sent: Wednesday, August 14, 2024 7:12 PM

To: COA <coa@brampton.ca>

Subject: Re: [EXTERNAL]A 2024 0281 (23 Provincial Place)

Yes, I approve.